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December 5, 2017

Facilities, Transportation, and Newport Regional School Report

Transportation:

All buses are operating at this time.

The monitor position has been filled by Kathleen Malicek. She has been working with other monitors on
buses and is now on her own.

We have one driver candidate who is completing his CDL certification as soon as possible with Dusty
Galloway.

Facilities:

Monthly inspection sheets for December and January will be on the January Board Report.

Plumbing at both the Intermediate and Welcome Center were completed over the Thanksgiving Break.
Roof repairs finished at NHS on the roofing project.

Flooring plans for Christmas Break will be finalized. NPS will have the flooring on the first floor installed.
Then either NIS or NPS will have the flooring on their second floor installed. Will have this finalized by
contractor so buildings can arrange custodial schedules over the break.

Along with Bob Seiter, I met with KLH on security cameras last week. Mr. Seiter presented the NIS plan to
them for review. They will be putting together a district plan and then presenting it to us for review.

Newport Regional School

Math interventionist for NRS has worked out really well so far.
The detention center is currently looking for another superintendent to run the facility with the retirement
of Mark Cummins.



